
PUBLISHED BY AUTHORITY ISSN 0155-9370

Vol. 391] Monday 31 October 2022 [No. 55

[277]

Queensland Government Gazette 
Extraordinary

© The State of Queensland 2022
Copyright protects this publication. Except for purposes permitted by the Copyright Act, reproduction by whatever 

means is prohibited without prior written permission. Inquiries should be addressed to:
Gazette Advertising, GPO Box 2457, Brisbane QLD 4001.

_____________________________

BRISBANE
31 October 2022

Local Government Act 2009

 LOCAL GOVERNMENT CHANGE COMMISSION
EXTERNAL BOUNDARY REVIEW OF

LIVINGSTONE SHIRE COUNCIL AND ROCKHAMPTON 
REGIONAL COUNCIL

NOTICE OF FINAL DETERMINATION

The Local Government Change Commission (Change
Commission) has assessed a proposed change to the external
boundary between the Livingstone Shire Council and
Rockhampton Regional Council to transfer the suburbs of
Glenlee, Rockyview and Glendale from Livingstone Shire
Council to the Rockhampton Regional Council.

After assessing the proposed change, the Change Commission
has recommended the suburbs remain in the Livingstone Shire
Council. 

In accordance with section 19 of the Local Government Act 2009 ,
notice of the results of the Change Commission’s assessment has
been published on the Electoral Commission of Queensland’s
website. To view the final report, see https://www.ecq.qld.gov.au/
electoral-boundaries/local-government-boundary-reviews/
external-boundary-and-electoral-arrangement-reviews or for more
information please call 1300 881 665.

Pat Vidgen PSM
Electoral Commissioner
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